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Dear Dr. Pope: 

THE ADMINISTRATOR 

I offer my sincerest thanks to you and the other members of the Advisory Council on Clean Air 
Compliance Analysis Black Carbon Review Panel for your comments on the U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency's draft Report to Congress on Black Carbon, dated March 2011. 

My staff and I sincerely appreciate the review and advice provided by the panel during the public 
meetings April18-19, 2011, and the June 27 teleconference and in your August 11letter. We are 
grateful for the detailed comments the panel has provided to the EPA on the draft report, and we are 
carefully considering your comments and recommendations as we move toward a final report in late 
autumn 2011. 

I thank you and the panel once more for your excellent work and your dedicated service to the EPA. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
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